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Japanese science writers to visit UC SIO

June 8, 1960

Eight Japanese science writers, representing several of the largest newspapers and magazines in that country,
will visit the University of California's Scripps Institution of Oceanography on Friday, June 17 to interview members
of the staff on recent research in oceanography.

The group is visiting this country under the auspices of the Japan Newspaper Publishers and Editors
Association and the Asia Foundation.

During their stay in La Jolla the writers will be luncheon guests of the La Jolla members of the San Diego-
Yokohama Friendship Commission. They will visit the home of Mrs. Marian Longstreth, Commission member, and
have luncheon at the La Jolla Beach and Tennis Club.

The work of these writers appears in organs who's circulation totals more than 10 million copies.



